
April 14, 2023 
 
Dear Holly, 
 
We are deeply saddened to hear of the sudden demise of His Eminence Lama 
Zoepa Rinpoche who has been very grateful to us. We are always blessed by his Eminence 
and are always grateful to him. 
I know it is hard for you, the whole members of FPMT and ofcourse for all his disciples but I 
hope you all are keeping strong. I would like to send my deepest and sincere condolences to 
all of you.Today, we the people of the Rabgayling Tibetan settlement gathered in the 
community hall which was funded by rinpoche and held a prayer for his soul to rest in peace 
and for the speedy reincarnation. 
His love for us will forever live on in our hearts. May his soul rest in Peace. 
  
With lots of love 
Tenzing Dhadon 
  
-- 
Settlement Office 
Rabgayling Tibetan Settlement 
Gurupura-571105, Hunsur 
Karnataka 
 

 


